
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 3/22/2010 9:27:09 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Kraska, David (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Vaca Dixon Permitting

Meredith and David,

Thank you for pulling this information together. Just curious, is PG&E working on permitting 
other PV UOG projects or are you waiting for a final decision on A.09-02-019?

Regards,
Sean

Scan A. Simon, Analyst
CPU'Ct Energy Division , Renewables
Policy, Procurement and Resource Planning
ph: .
svn@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.ct3uc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The infomiation contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or 
agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2010 9:23 AM 
To: Simon, Sean A.
Cc: Kraska, David (Law)
Subject: Vaca Dixon Permitting

Sean,

Below is the information that you requested.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0316653

mailto:svn@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.ct3uc.ca.gov/renewables
mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Meredith

Permitting

Solano County: PG&E obtained the following permits from Solano County.
PG&E consulted with the County, which agreed that these permits are 
ministerial. The California Environmental Equality Act (CEQA) does not 
apply to ministerial acts (Public Resources Code section 21080 (a), (b) (1)) .

Grading Permit 
Building Permit 
Encroachment Permit

o
o
o

• California Department of Fish & Game: PG&E conducted pre-construction
species surveys and consulted with CDFG. No discretionary approvals were 
required under the California Endangered Species Act.

• General Order 131-D: The project is a new generation facility of less
than 50 MW total net capacity and is therefore exempt from the CPCN 
requirement. PG&E complied with the local consultation requirement under GO
131-D.

SB GT&S 0316654


